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Dr. Grote Reber, 
Dennistoun, 
Bothwell, Tasmania, 
Australia. 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

Thank you for your letter of February 13, 1967 which 
reveals some of the more intimate "Domest.Lc" circwnstances 
surrounding the Ozma project at Greenbank. 

It is indeed interesting how an idea will snowball and 
carry the originators along in spite of misgivings. Perhaps 
a hint of this might have been proper in the review, but as 
you can judge radio astronorn;v is not my field. 

I do appreciate your letter, and would agree that 
lIwaving around for all to see" is a good thing. This I 
would leave to the diplomacy of someone such as yourself whose 
authority would be unquestioned. 

Very sincerely yours,
 

Malcolm M. Thomson,
 
Chief, Astronomy Division.
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